University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Education: National Endowment for the Arts
and Humanities, Subject Files Il (1962-1996)

Pell Letters (1978)
2-28-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 152

Claiborne Pell

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_lI_64

Recommended Citation
Pell, Claiborne, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 152" (1978). Pell Letters (1978). Paper 87.
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_l1_64/87

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell
Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact
digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.


https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Fpell_neh_II_64%2F87&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64/87?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Fpell_neh_II_64%2F87&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons-group@uri.edu

HARRISON A, WILLIAMS, JR., N.J., CHAIRMAN

JENNINGS RANDOLPH, W, VA, JACOB K. JAVITS, N.Y.

CLAIBORNE PELL, R.1, RICHARD S, SCHWEIKER, PA.

EDWARD M. KENNEDY, MASS, ROBERT T. STAFFORD, VT,

GAYLORD NELSON, WIS, ORRIN G. HATCH, UTAM -

THOMAS F, EACLETON, MO. JOHN H. CHAFEE, R.\. q PS

ALAN CRANSTON, CALIF, S, 1. HAYAKAWA, CALIF, c

WILLIAM D. RATHAWAY, MAINE nt e a ez ena e

DONALD W. RIEGLE, IN., MICH.

STEFHEN J. Pa " " COMMITTEE ON HUMAN RESOURCES

AND STAFF DIREZCTOR
MARJORIR M. WHITTAKER, CHIEF CLERK

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

February 28, 1978

Mr. Michael W. D. McMullen
The Coca-Cola Company

P.0. Drawer 1734

Atlanta, Georgia 30301

"Dear Mr. McMullen:

Thank you very much for your thoughtful letter following
our meeting at the luncheon in Mrs. Sadat's honor.

The interest and support that you expressed for an expanded
role of the business community in the arts is most welcome.
Your paper on Sponsorship of the Arts reflects a great deal of
thought in this area and contains some persuasive arguments
for future funding in this area. I am delighted to have it.

Please feel free to call on me when you are in Washing-
ton again. '

Warm regards.

Ever sincerely,

- Claiborne Pell
Chairman
Subcommittee on Education,
Arts, and Humanities
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